
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Works Report 
August 30, 2021 

 

  
We have been working on the crusher plant replacing electrical controls. The crusher plant is 

working now. The crusher takes a lot of maintenance to keep operating. 

We put in a four way stop on Utah Ave and Carling St. 

We have spent a lot of time fixing flood damage throughout town. 

We have started the Garden Ave. chipseal project. 

The Uzona paving project is underway. 

We are fixing the sidewalk buckles throughout town.  

There has been a lot of maintenance and repair of the equipment.  

We spent some time on sign repairs etc.  Always lots to do.  

Thanks for the opportunity to help improve our community. 

 

Public Works Director 


